
Year 1 Summer Term 1 Learning Challenge 2025 
 

Successful Learners  

How is a farm different to Hyde? 

 
 

Successful Learners 

Areas of Learning 
As Geographers, we will be 

learning about human and 

physical features and how to 

draw a simple map using a key. 

 

As Scientists we will be looking 

at animals and learning how to 

groups them depending on what 

they look like and what they eat.   
 

 

As Mathematicians we will be 

concentrating finding equal 

groups of amounts and objects, 

finding halves and doubles of 

numbers and counting and 

knowing numbers to 100. 
 

As caring citizens we will be 

looking after our environment by 

planting new flowers and bulbs 

and caring for the wildlife that 

likes to visit our playground.  

 

As Design Technologists we will 

be learning about different 

foods and how to prepare them. 

Areas of Learning 
As readers, we will be reading a 

book called “Slug Life”.  This 

links to our science learning of 

animals and will lead to non-

fiction writing. 

 

As artists we will be linking it 

to the Great Fire of London. 

 

As information technologists 

we will continue to create and 

write our own stories using 

Purple Mash. 

 

As Musicians we will be 

listening to different types of 

music and using adjectives to 

describe it and then to try to 

recreate our own. 

 

In Religious Education we will 

be thinking about the 

similarities and differences 

between our world now and the 

world when Jesus was alive. 

 

Christian Values 

We will be thinking of our value of generosity which means being kind, helpful, 

and giving to others without expecting anything in return. It’s about sharing 

what you have, whether it’s your time, your toys, your kindness, or your love. 

Building Learning Powers 

We will be focusing on celebrating this half term.  We will help each other grow 

good habits, learn from each other and our mistakes and putting our school 

values into practice. 

Spiritualtiy 
Appreciate and be thankful for the farmers who work so hard, whatever the 

weather and make links with the Fair Trade farmers and their lives. 

 



ST GEORGE’S CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

How are we in the last term already?  Where has the year gone? 

 

 

PE – the children’s PE kits are in school.  Please can you ask your child whether their kit and pumps still 

feet.  School provided the first PE kit, but as they grow, it is your responsibility to renew it.  The PE kit consists of red 

shirt, black shorts and black pumps.   

  

READING BOOKS/LIBRARY BOOKS – our library day for choosing and changing books is every Tuesday.  Please can 

you make sure that the books are in the book bags so these can be changed regularly.  Your child will be heard read 

their reading book at least once a week, again, can you make sure their book is in their book bags every day and when 

you have heard them read at home, please write it into their reading record. 

   

 

HOMEWORK – the children will be given weekly homework to complete every Friday to be returned the following 

Wednesday.  

It is very important that ALL children complete their homework every week! 
 

CLASS DOJO – don’t forget to keep checking the app for information and photos of what and how the children are 

learning! 

 

Thanks for your support 

 

Mrs Strafford, Miss Finch, Mrs Pearcey and Mrs Ahmed (Year 1 team) 


